The Board members and the ALTA Scholarship Committee are offering two (2) types of educational
funding for its membership.

ALTA Member Education Fund

The Fund was created to assist ALTA members who wish to enhance their oil and gas knowledge through
college attendance, training programs for the land analyst, CPLTA Review and Certification and/or
various courses and seminars offered at various venues. The funding of training materials needed to
complete any of the above-mentioned courses may also be considered.

ALTA Scholarship Fund

The Fund will assist any current high school senior or a student currently enrolled in an undergraduate
or graduate program at a recognized college or university. If the student is enrolled at the college level,
his/her major area of study must be in business or an energy related area of study. The student must
have a grade point average of no less than 2.5 on a 4.0 grading scale at the time of application.

Special consideration will be given to those applicants who are family members of an ALTA member.

ALTA is proud to offer these opportunities to further educate and expand the knowledge of its
members, as well as to encourage our youth to continue their education in energy related fields to
foster future members of ALTA.

If you or someone you know meets the criteria in the guidelines for either Fund, we encourage you to
submit an application via the links on the home page under Scholarship link.

Note as of 2018:

For many years ALTA has awarded thousands of dollars to local graduating seniors and college registered
students. The applicant must choose an oil and gas industry related curriculum for their college

courses. Unfortunately, fewer students are electing a college curriculum in the oil and gas industry. With the
downturn of the energy industry, many companies have restructured their employee benefits. Because of
this, ALTA has experienced a decline in membership, luncheon attendance and its members being able to
attend the National ALTA conference attendance. For all of these reasons, this year ALTA’s Scholarship
Committee recommended that ALTA make a change in its scholarship endowment. For 2018 ALTA will grant
one scholarship to one of its members to attend the 2018 NALTA Conference and forego awarding
scholarships to students.



